
From: Keri Brummitt  
Sent: August-07-18 10:10 AM 
To: Cichon, Lauren; MacDonald, Monica 
Subject: Nothing being done on Cariboo Rd. 
 
Hello I am again writing a letter to urge the city to install a light on Cariboo drive and Cariboo 
road. Once again a cyclist was hit and taken away by ambulance! I have heard that the city 
intends to install a light between the churches. Not only is this ridiculous but dangerous as the 
cars coming over the overpass at a great rate of speed and the cars speeding down the hill will 
have a hard time seeing this as there are blind spots. Also a light that is used once a week, when 
the residents at the Co-op and Cariboo drive use it on a daily basis! It would make more sense to 
move the crosswalk to this intersection and install a light there making it safer for everyone. 
When talking to police that attended the fatality a few months back I told them of the letters I 
have written over the years and how the city should be sued if any of us get hit as they have been 
told repeatedly of the danger. They agreed and said it would be a very strong case! I implore you 
to do something about this dangerous intersection before someone else gets killed! 
 
Sincerely  
Keri Brummitt 
 

juca
Text Box
NOTE: The Engineering Department has advised they have installed a special rectangular rapid flashing beacon crosswalk with pedestrian actuated push buttons at the intersection of the church's driveway. It is to be converted to a full signal by the end of this year. Also, changes to the T intersection of Cariboo Drive and Cariboo Road is planned to assist left turning vehicles exiting from Cariboo Drive. Pedestrian crossings are not encouraged here and the bus stop nearby will be located.

In terms of the status of the project, the City has completed the design and is now preparing to obtain quotes from contractors. The Engineering Department advised the work will start in the fall and finish by the end of the year.






